
Circular No. P-13/23 Dated: 29.06.2023 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
Dear Parents  

Namaskar! 
 
The school is reopening after Summer Vacation on 3rd July, 2023 and hope that you                

all had quality family time. You are hereby reminded that fee for the 2nd quarter is                   

due from 1st July, 2023 to 15th July, 2023. Kindly deposit the fee in time to avoid late 

fee fine.  

 

Mode of deposit: 

 

1. The fee can be deposited in any of the branches of HDFC Bank. The fee voucher 

 can be collected from school reception on any working day.   
 

OR 
 

2. Through school app ‘Feebank’. (Payment is accepted only via Debit Card /  

Credit Card / Net Banking). No gateway charges will be charged.  

 

The parents who have yet not deposited fee for the 1st quarter are instructed to                         

make the payment for both the quarters within the stipulated period for payment                           

of 2nd quarter fee.  

 
Thanks 

 

Educationally yours  

 

 
 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 

 


